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Developing this in the core of our congested area makes no sense. Please explore Lihue area
and not Kapaa. It negatively impacts the poor and middle class on the north and east side that
will encounter more traffic and expense trying to drive the east side....and more importantly
this development is NOT affordable for neither middle nor low income residents. It will only
attract more off-island buyers, which will further increase our dire traffic congestion in Kapaa
and the entire north and east side of Kauai. If you havent been through Kapaa in a while, I
pleed for you all to try to drive through at a couple different times during any given day. You
will very quickly notice hour long standstills and nothing moving as-is. Adding 600+ more
non-affordable units will severely hurt our low income families trying to commute and our
already overly-clogged traffic.

Respectfully, Kane M., Apopo Rd, Kappa, A Concerned Resident

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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